
Newtown Linford Primary School 
Fortnightly Bulletin: 28th October 2022 

Dear parents,   

I hope you all had a lovely half term.  It’s been wonderful to see all the 

children back in school ready to learn.  We have a fabulous range of topics 

in school, from Celebrations Around the World to The Mayans!! I would 

like to say a huge thank you to Mrs Hamm for organising a very 

informative phonics evening and it was great to see so many parents 

attend.  We are now busy beginning to plan ahead for Christmas including  

several events for you and your children to enjoy. 

School Values 
Individuality 
Excellence 
Adventures 

This terms focus is – 

Individuality 

Santander  
 

A huge great big thank you to the team 
from Santander who gave up their time 
during half term to paint our classrooms 
and staffroom.  You all worked so hard 
and we really appreciate it—the school 
looks lovely.  A special thank you to 
Hannah for organising this for us! 

 

Miss Boyle 

We are sad to announce that Miss Boyle will be leaving Newtown Linford at the end of December.  She has been 

offered an exciting opportunity in a new role supporting children and families with SEND.  Although we will be 

sad to lose Miss Boyle, we are excited for her in her own professional journey and we wish her the best for the 

future. 

Mrs Proudman 

Pumpkin Carving Competition and PTA DIsco 

Well done to everyone who took part in the pumpkin carving competition—as you can see we had some very 

creative and scary entries.  Miss Botterill and Mrs Hamm had a really tricky job judging.  Also thank you so much  

to the PTA who have organised a spooky disco for our children, I  know they will have a wonderful time. 

 

 

 


